
 
 

Dear All, 

Week 5 Updates 

Welcome to the end of another positive week. Following on from our successful Friday event, we 
had an assembly on Dreams and Goals and every student was able to identify in their own way why 
is important to be in school. This was very encouraging, and that optimism and aspiration has been 
our focus this week. 

Next week is the last week of Term 3 and there are class trips planned so please make sure you 
return the permission slips for your child to take part in any planned activities if you have been 
contacted or received a letter. 

School Uniform 

We are proud of how your support with wearing uniforms has enabled us to achieve our send of 

belonging. All the students have been great in coming to school in their uniforms and where they 

are not have been able to communicate the reason to staff who have been supportive. We hope 

this will now be embedded in our culture of high expectations for the rest of the school year. 

Concerns/Social Media 

Thank you once again for sharing social media concerns with us. We continue to support and 

encourage students to make the right choices using their smart phones and other devices in 

conversations and during games. Please continue to share any concerns with us so that we can 

work together to keep all our students safe both in and out of school. 

Absence Protocol/Home Visits 

Our school attendance has improved significantly this week, and we are grateful for your support in 
getting your child to school. We will continue with our visits for welfare checks and discussions 
about attendance concerns. This is helpful for us to offer the appropriate support. Please contact 
school by 9.30 if your child is going to be absent with a reason. We would then be able to offer any 
support if necessary. It is important for us to work together to ensure your child is in school for all 
the right reasons. 

Food Bank/Free School Meals, 

We continue to support our families with food parcels and care packages. Please contact the office 

if you would like us to provide you with any items from our food bank and any donations will be 

greatly received. 

Term 3 Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 7th January 2024 - Friday 14th February 2024 

 



 
 

Have a good weekend and see you next week. 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 


